
Subject: RE: Administration Email Releases 

Even if they don't necessarily contain anything with EB-5, but are releases from former staffers as a 

result of everything that's happened, we want to be included.  
 

Thank you for working so quickly in your response, and have a great day! 
 

Alex Rose  

Reporter / Multimedia Journalist 
Local 22 & 44 News 

C: 978-621-4041 
W: 802-859-1344 

 

 
From: London, Sarah [Sarah.London@vermont.gov] 

Sent: Saturday, April 30, 2016 12:56 PM 

To: Alex Rose 
Cc: Coriell, Scott; Mishaan, Jessica 

Subject: Re: Administration Email Releases 

Alex, Those are not EB5 related emails and I actually don't think we had you down for wanting 

that particular production.  If we misunderstood, just let me know.  Thanks, 

Sarah 

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

On Apr 30, 2016, at 12:32 PM, Alex Rose <ARose@mychamplainvalley.com> wrote: 

Sarah,  

 
I believe you and I have spoken about Local 22 News being in the loop on any and all administration 

email releases that come out as it relates to EB-5. I don't believe I received the latest batch looking 

through my emails Friday. 
 

I know your office is working very hard to provide these to us and the public, and I really appreciate and 
respect the time needed to go through so much. 

 
Please send us the "Representative Samples" of former staff email sent out late Friday. Please include my 

Assignment Manager Lesley (lengle@mychamplainvalley.com) on any and all future releases. 

 
Thank you very much, and have a great day! 

 
Alex Rose  

Reporter / Multimedia Journalist 

Local 22 & 44 News 
C: 978-621-4041 

W: 802-859-1344 
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